
Disposals from Museums and Library Collections approved. 
 
5 With reference to the minutes of the City Administration Committee of 15th 
June 2023 (Print 3, page 25) delegating authority to this committee to approve 
disposal recommendations by the Repatriation and Spoliation of Artefacts Working 
Group from Museums and Library Special Collections on the Council’s behalf, there 
was submitted a report by the Chief Executive, Glasgow Life, regarding the 
recommendations from the Working Group, advising of 
 
(1) the disposal of material in line with ethical and professional guidelines; and  
 
(2) the working group recommendations for disposal. 
 
After consideration, the committee approved the recommendations of the 
Repatriation and Spoliation of Artefacts Working Group for the disposal of items, as 
detailed in the report. 
 
 


